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Communication dated 28 September 2005 from 
the Permanent Mission of the United States of 

America to the Agency 
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a letter dated 28 September 2005 from the Permanent Mission of the 
United States of America to the Agency concerning the establishment of a reserve of nuclear fuel from 
materials previously declared excess to national security needs.  

As requested in that letter, it is being circulated for the information of all Member States.   
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